
August 21, 2014 

Dear Friends, 

We are writing this letter to you today because we care deeply about our public education system. 

With this, we wanted to send you a personal note and encourage you to support Stacy Hurst for State 
Representative District 35. We each know Stacy personally, and we have watched her for over a decade 
on the Little Rock City Board as she consistently puts the needs of her constituents above any one 
political party or group. In short, Stacy puts people before politics. We need more public servants like 
her. 

We know you too care deeply about your children's education, and we wanted to share with you Stacy's 
approach to education. 

Stacy believes the following: 

Provide access to quality education for ALL children; 
Fund an effective Pre-K Program so all kids get started on right track; 
Focus on improving math and science education within Arkansas to develop the next 
generation of scientists, engineers, and STEM-literate Arkansans; 
Develop clear and concise standards that detail what K-12 students should know at the 
end of each grade no matter what school district they live in; 
Provide quality, high speed Internet; 
And, collaborate with job creators to help align our education system with employee 
needs. 

Our children deserve the very best. 

As you consider your choices for House District 35, we hope you will j oin us in supporting Stacy Hurst for 
State Representative. 

With kind regards, 

Katherine Allen Leslie Fisken Susan McGeorge 

www.stacyhurst.com 


